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League City Citizens Police  

Academy Alumni Association 
 

 

League City Host Region 1 October 

Meeting 

League City was the host for the Region 1 

October meeting. It was great to see 

everyone who came. Officer Young from the 

LCPD gave a great presentation on Fraud 

and Scams. 

 
September Volunteer Hours 269 = $6,065.95  

See You at the Station 

The LCCPAAA held See You at the Station event 

on September 23rd. Citizens and Alumni 

members gathered at the flag pole of League 

City Police department to pray for Officers. 

 

LCCPAAA Sponsors Local High School 

Homecoming Float 

The Clear Springs High School Thespian Club wanted to show 

some love for LCPD and the thin blue line at this year's 

community homecoming parade. The LCCPAAA provided them 

with some signage and they ran with it. They placed 3rd! 



 

League City Citizens Police  Academy Alumni Association  

October 2015 Officer of the Month 

 

Figure 1 Officer Willams 

 

 We Back the Blue! 

 
 

 

Officer Daniel O’Neal has been a police officer for 10 years and 2 months.  

He was employed with the Dickinson Police Department for 8 ½ years and 

hired by the League City Police Department in December of 2013.  Officer 

O’Neal has acquired his Field Training Officer Certificate and Basic 

Instructor’s Certificate as well as his Advanced Police Officer Certificate.  

He is bicycle patrol certified and is currently a member of the Patrol 

Division, Bike Team and Honor Guard.  Officer O’Neal is married and has a 

4 year old son. 

Officer John Williams has been a police officer for 5 years having started his 

career with the League City Police Department in September of 2010.  Prior 

to being employed with LCPD,  he served in the Marine Corps where he 

was deployed to Iraq in 2008 and honorably discharged with the rank 

Sergeant in 2009.  Officer Williams has been assigned to the Patrol Division 

for the past 5 years. He is married and has 2 children. 

On Saturday, August 29th Officers O’Neal and Williams were dispatched to the 

Kroger grocery store located at West Main and Gulf Freeway in reference to an 

alleged male subject soliciting other shoppers for money.  The alleged subject 

was accompanied by a male juvenile who was sitting in a vehicle outside of the 

store.  When questioned by the Officers, the juvenile explained that it was his 

father, after having recently lost his job, who was inside asking other shoppers 

for money so that he could buy groceries.  Officers O’Neal and Williams then 

questioned the gentleman when he exited the store.  The gentleman explained 

that he had recently lost his job and that he, his wife and their 6 children were 

now living in a hotel room.  He further explained that after the hotel expense and 

the purchase of school supplies for his children there was nothing left of what 

little money he had for groceries.  Officers O’Neal and Williams then escorted 

the gentleman back into Kroger where they advised him to shop for what he 

needed and subsequently paid for the approximately $60 worth of groceries and 

diapers out of their own pockets.  They then walked with the gentleman back to 

his vehicle and waiting son where the gentleman thanked them and departed the 

area. 

 

    Officer O'Neal with son 

Officer Williams 

 

https://www.facebook.com/lccpaaa
http://www.lccpaaa.org/

